
Carson Valley Women’s Golf Club 

  General Meeting July 2, 2019 

 

Meeting called to order by President Gwynn Guiette at 1:26 p.m. 

Gwynn motioned to approve the June general meeting minutes.  Sandy Trainer 2nd.  Minutes 
approved. 

Leslie Nixon, Rules Chair- We have extra rule books in the cabinet if anyone needs one. 

Rhonda McClelland, Treasurer- welcome to our new members, Anne and Gail. 

Sue Eropkn, High Sierra Team Play co-captain- Invited new players to join HSTP once they have 
an established handicap. 

The Board has proposed that $700 be given to the Douglas High School and Yerington High 
School Girls’ Golf Clubs and the remainder of the scholarship fund money be given to Carson 
Valley Junior Golf.  Also, any 50/50 money will be given to Carson Valley Junior Golf at the 
beginning of the year. Kathy Belvel made the motion.  Rhonda 2nd.  Motion passed.  Note: The 
scholarship fund is being dissolved because there is no invitational to fund it.  In the future, if 
someone wants to run the invitational, the scholarship fund can be reinstated. 

We current do not have a Vice President or Handicap Chair.  If anyone is interested in holding a 
position, please contact Sherrie Thorne. 

Handicap requirement.  Cathy Addington made a nice presentation to the Board regarding 
having a handicap.  It is currently in the house rules that new members who do not have a 
handicap need to play 5 rounds before they can participate in the prize funds or team events. 

Melinda Johnson asked if the club could get a closest to the pin measuring device that fits in the 
hole.  That would speed up the play on that hole. Beau is aware of the device but does not have 
room to store it.  Joni Taylor will look into the cost. 

Joni Taylor won the 50/50 drawing which was a $125 total pot. 

Reminder to sign your cards and mark down chip-ins before you leave the scoring area.  Late 
notifications of chip=ins will no longer be permitted. 

Happy birthday to the July ladies. 



Don’t forget to sign up for the July 11th Fallon home-in-home with Janis Recanzone. She needs a 
final head count by July 4th. 

The next general meeting will be August 6th. 

Virginia motioned to adjourn the meeting.  Sandy 2nd.  Meeting adjourned at 1:42p.m. 

 

Virginia Irlikis 

 


